
20th June 2016 

 

OFFICE MOVING INFORMATION 

 

We are proud to announce our Head Office moved to new office premises on Monday 20th June 

2016. 

 

Our new location is: 

The Plaza Office Tower, 19th.Fl Jl.MH.Thamrin Kav.28-30 Jakarta 10350 

Telephone：(62-21) 2992 0109 

FAX：(62-21) 2992 1109 

Operational activity in our new office also starts on Monday 20th June 2016. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new office. 

 

 


